



Kelowna, BC Phone: 250-863-2433 | grindstoneaward.com grindstoneaward@gmail.com

Aug 17, 2017

Dear Kelowna Minor Hockey,

Your contribution has helped the Grindstone Award Foundation **double** its fundraising goal! With this being our first year we really appreciate you putting forward your donation. As a result of this weekend, we will now be able to provide 10 grants for this upcoming season to female hockey players in need.

Quick Facts:

- Over 100 women participated in the Grindstone Tournament
- Close to 80 girls participated in Girls Rock the Rink
- There were participants from BC, AB and Washington
- Over 40 volunteers made this happen











The Grindstone Award Foundation

Kelowna, BC

Phone: 250-863-2433 | grindstoneaward.com grindstoneaward@gmail.com







Sincerely,

Danielle Grundy, **President**Sasha Podolchak, **Vice President**Alison Rasmussen, **Everything Else**Elina Briezkalne, **Wordsmith**